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www.saintfrancisfoodpantryreno.org 
cdbecher@aol.com 

 

St. Francis of Assisi Food Pantry on a Roll 

Since our opening on April 4, the number of clients we 
serve has continued to grow. In July, we helped 392 
families, including 208 children under age 18.  

 
Pantry Bounty!  From left:  Dick Johnson; Nancy Lucier; 

Jan Becher; Cathy Johnson; Cindy Becher 
 

In addition to healthy food, we offer our clients clothing, 
shoes and accessories, household goods, baby diapers and 
food, pet food (cats and dogs) and toiletries, all donated by 
volunteers, local area agencies and companies.  
 
We are always in need of food donations and hygiene 
products for the pantry, especially the following items: 
 

 Jams and jellies   Laundry soap 

 Low-sodium spam & chicken  Baby diapers 

 Canned beans such as chili 
beans, baked beans, etc. 

 Toiletries (shampoo, 
soap, toothpaste, etc.) 

 
From left:  Corazon Hand; Cathy Cecil;  

Chuck Cecil; Becky Rowe 
 

 
We offer a variety of dog and cat food 

 
Beverly Smith and Shirley Bennett with  

donated super-sized chocolate samplers! 
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Reno Aces Fundraiser a Winner! 
 

A fun time was had by pantry volunteers and employees of 
Complete Millwork Services, one of our corporate 
supporters, at the Reno Aces game on Sunday, August 21.  A 
check was presented to Saint Francis of Assisi Food Pantry on 
field, representing our earnings from ticket sales.  We thank 
everyone who joined us for a very memorable outing! 
 

 
   Reno Aces mascot Archie presents the check to the pantry.  
From left:  Aces rep; Cindy Becher; Cathy Cecil; Cynthia Crone 
 

Thank You! 

Our sincere appreciation to our generous individual donors, 
our corporate sponsors and our partner, the Food Bank of 
Northern Nevada.  We couldn’t do it without you! 

  
 

 
 

 
 

BD WOLF INVESTMENTS, LLC 

Douglas and Brenda Wolf 

 

 
 

Spaghetti Feed Coming on November 5 
 
We invite you to join us for a fun-filled evening of tasty food, 
warm fellowship, intriguing silent auction items and excellent 
raffle prizes. Spaghetti Night is our largest fundraiser and 
helps us to fulfill our year-round mission of feeding the 
hungry in our community.  We hope to see you there! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

From all of us to all of you -  
Thank you for your support! 

 

 


